Welcome to Hilliard Tharp 6th Grade School! As a parent or guardian of a student at Tharp, you are a member of the Parent Teacher Organization. We are looking forward to a great school year and hope you will volunteer time with PTO.

We are looking for committee chairs and members for the following committees to help provide quality experiences for our students:

Cookie Dough Fundraiser - Work with the cookie dough company representative to oversee this fundraiser. You will also ask for volunteers to help count money at Tharp and distribute products to Tharp families at the school. This is our fundraising event for the school year.

Book Fair - Work with the Tharp Media Specialist to set up and staff the school book fair.

Student Incentive - Work with Mrs. Rardon to organize lunches, breakfasts or special recognition for students who meet certain GPA requirements 2-3 times per year.

ISPTO - Attend monthly InterSchool PTO meetings and share information during monthly Tharp PTO meetings. ISPTO meetings are interesting and a great way to learn what is happening around the district.

Hospitality - Plan for an evening meal during Fall and Spring parent-teacher conferences. These meals are always appreciated by the teachers and staff at Tharp.

Social Committee - Work with Mrs. Rardon to plan and oversee a fall and spring school social. You will also ask for parent volunteers and food donations to help make this a fun event for the students.

Teacher Appreciation Week - Organize meals and recognition for Tharp teachers and staff during Teacher Appreciation Week in May, 2019.

The first general PTO meeting of the school year will be on **Monday, August 27th at 7:00** in the Tharp Media Center. We hope you can attend!